
Community and Public Services Committee Report
Designated Driver Services Options

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration proceed with Option 1 of the March 7, 2022, Urban Planning and Economy
report UPE00676 and amend the Business Licence Bylaw 20002 to create a new regulation that
requires designated drivers to obtain an annual police information check.

History

● At the March 7, 2022, Community and Public Services Committee meeting, the March 7,
2022, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE00676 was considered.

● The Committee heard from M. Dumais, Dedicated Designated Drivers Inc.

Attachment

March 7, 2022, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE00676
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